
Information’s about the 1st European Club Teams Cup during the Outdoor championship in 
Turin. 3 to 6 march 2008. 
 
At the end of the captain meeting, the delegate from E.M.A.U for this competition gave many 
informations about this event. 
Then, during two days, federation’s presidents, national coaches and archers asked as many 
questions as they could to know everything about the 1st European Club Teams Cup.  
Now, we are sure that the archers, clubs and federation’s are interested and motivated to 
compete with their clubs under the format provided by EMAU. 
The organizer would  like to know before the end of May how many clubs would like to be 
involved in this competition. 
So, please, Federation or club , send an email with your answer as soon as possible. 
Thank you and see you in Moliets. 
Patrick Lebeau 
E.M.A.U. Delegate. 
 


